
Frank Titus to Governor Henry Allen
Frank Titus writes to Kansas Governor Henry Allen in response to the proposed Industrial Court legislation.  The
proposed statute would prevent future strikes by having a tribunal settle disputes between employers and
employees and would render a decision between the two parties.  Titus offers other suggestions that he believes
would benefit not only the businesses and their employees but the welfare of Kansas residents.
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